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homes. The study provides a detailed analysis of cost factors, economic trends, and market conditions, 
underscoring the significant financial burden this mandate would impose on homeowners, particularly in 
rural and low-income areas. [For additional insights, please refer to the attached abstract, executive 
summary, and study.] 

Impact on Rural Communities 

The mandate poses unique challenges for rural communities, where many homes are not connected to 
municipal water systems. These homes would require costly equipment, such as pumps and water storage 
tanks, to ensure adequate water pressure and supply for fire sprinklers. This adds an even more significant 
financial burden to rural homeowners, who may already face significant infrastructure challenges. Many 
rural areas also need more local professionals trained to install and maintain sprinkler systems, creating 
additional hurdles for homeowners and contractors alike. 

Fire Fatalities and Modern Home Safety 

While sprinkler systems are touted for their potential to save lives, examining recent fire fatality data is 
critical. According to a study of fire fatalities in New York State between 2019 and 2023, none of 
these deaths occurred in homes built after the year 2000. 
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